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Minutes of the TNC Budget and Finance Committee Meeting

Provident Tarzana Medical Center
July 27, 2010

   

  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Goldberg at 6:00PM.

 

In attendance: Harvey Goldberg, Ken Schwartz, Allan Wertheim.

   Absent: Chris McManus, Burt Sokoloff, Max Flehinger.

   Guests: Tony Barnert and Al Barnert.

 

 Minutes of the May 19th meeting were unanimously approved as presented.

 

 The financial statements were reviewed and accepted.

The Chairman pointed out that we have a carryover of $96,035.50. He further reported that he is working with DONE to resolve a dispute in the numbers. At this point DONE's numbers are approximately $1000 less than ours. Chairman Goldberg has asked DONE for a reconciliation.

 

A motion was made by Wertheim, seconded by Goldberg to increase the meeting expense budget by $41.71 for the fiscal year 2009-2010. The motion was approved unanimously.

 

The Committee approved unanimously, a motion by Wertheim and seconded by Schwartz acknowledging the carryover from Fiscal 2010 to Fiscal 2011, based on our Fiscal 2010 financial statements, of $96,035.50.

 

Chairman Goldberg reported on his conversation with DONE on their new budget Template. He reviewed the points and questions that were discussed. A motion was made by Schwartz seconded by Wertheim and approved unanimously that we approve the Fiscal 2010-2011 Budget, that was previously approved, in the new DONE Template.

On motion made by Goldberg and seconded by Wertheim and unanimously approved the Committee authorized the Treasurer to submit future Board approved budgets in any template and/or format requested by DONE.

 

There were no public comments, however several questions were asked. The Chairman explained to Mr. and Mrs. Barnert the role of the Budget Committee and its history. He further discussed the history of the Neighborhood Council System. Also discussed was the funding carryover from Fiscal 2010 and how it came about.

 

There were no further comments from Committee members.
 

 The next meeting was tentatively scheduled for Aug.18, 2010.

 

No further business being before the Committee on motion made by Wertheim seconded by Schwartz to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 6:51 PM.
Ken Schwartz

Acting Secretary

   

